BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES
JANUARY 29, 2001

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Tim Seeger, Selectman Phil Dwight and
Sherry Miller.

6:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER -

Warrant -
The Selectmen reviewed the 2001 warrant. There will be some minor changes and
possibly some additions made prior to the February 12 public budget hearing.

Proposed contract for the proposed 2001 Revaluation —

The Selectmen briefly discussed the proposed 2001 revaluation. Selectman Dwight
expressed concerns regarding the recent court decision and stated that he had spoken with
Norm LaBlanc from the DRA regarding the possibility of being ordered to do a complete
reval after we go through the expense of doing an update. Mr. LaBlanc couldn’t provide
us with a confident response and suggested that we write a letter stating our concerns to
Guy Petell, Director Property Appraisal Division. This letter has since been sent. Jeff
Earls has suggested that we do a complete revaluation of all town property to be done
over a two-year period. This fall would consist of measuring and listing the properties
and the finalization of values and the hearings would be held in 2002.

Resignation — N
The Antrim Parks & Rec. Committee have received a resignation from Shelly Gardner.
The Selectmen unanimously accepted her resignation.

ZBA Appeal -

The Selectmen received a request from Amy Zaluki-Stone to appeal a decision that the

Planning Board made regarding property on Route 9. The Selectmen reviewed the letter
and referred it the Zoning Board.

Tax Collector’s Report —
The Selectmen reviewed the Tax Collector’s MS-61 report.

Antrim/Bennington Bridge -
The Selectmen briefly discussed the estimate received from the D.O.T. regarding the
replacement of the Antrim/Bennington Bridge and decided to hold off at this time.

Review and approve minutes -
The minutes of January 8, 2001 were unanimously approved.

The next Selectmen’s meeting will be on February 5, 2001 at 6:00 p.m.



There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at
7:30 p.m.




